
 
 

 

 

 

ALERT DEV BOARD UPDATE: 51a 
 

Date: 17th March 2020 

 

 

Note: You are receiving this email circular because you are listed as a key contact 

involved with your organisation’s Neighbourhood Alert system, including senior 

administrators and members of the Practitioners’ Group.  If you feel you should not be 

on this list, please reply to feedback@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk and I will remove you. 

 

 
View an archive of previous updates here 

 

Just a quick update and correction to my message sent last night, the Practitioner Group online meetings are 

both this week.  Corrected details are below along with a note about the number to dial.  Apologies for any 

confusion caused and top marks to Anthony in West Mids for noticing my error. 

 

Practitioner Group Meetings 
 

We cancelled the face to face practitioner group meeting that was to be held this week on 

20th March,  but we are holding two net-meetings this week on Tuesday 7th MARCH 

(TODAY) at 10am and Thursday 19th MARCH at 1pm.  

 

The Practitioner Group have been notified separately about these meetings, the intentions and the web link 

to attend: https://meet57018359.adobeconnect.com/_a980151297/alert/?refresh-parent=true  

 

Phone number: The number to dial in on will be displayed on screen when you join the meeting. 

 

Important: If you haven’t received an invitation to join our net meetings, where we will give our emergency 

service partners access to familiarise themselves with some of the new functionality of V4 and provide some 

initial valuable feedback, and you wish to be involved, please email feedback@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk. 

We will add you to our contact list. 

 

 

 

Best regards 

Mike Douglas 

Product Director: Neighbourhood Alert 

           0115 924 5517 Ext 224 
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